
Regular Events

1. Please make their clothing as simple as possible. e.g. summer
dresses, shorts, leggings, sandals, buttons not done up on shirts. 

We will also ask that girls refrain from wearing tights on swimming
days. So please ensure that your child has the appropriate uniform.

2. Please ensure your child can dry and dress themselves. Spend the
time to practice with your children.

3. Ensure all uniform including underwear 
is labelled with their name.

Swimming
returns on the

FIRST DAY
BACK

We will be working
with Anna Gray
outside for Forest
School.

Please ensure your 
children are prepared 
for all weathers.

Every THURSDAY

Becky Lee-Turner will be returning in to work with the children. 

We work outside with the children as much as possible so please
ensure they have appropriate PE kits.

This half-term the children will be  developing 
their  skills in athletics.

Every FRIDAY
Mrs Tickell provides
music tuition to
those who wish to
take part. 

Class 2 will be doing golf with
Becky on a Thursday every
week after school.

This is free to attend, but
please ensure you tick the
consent box on schoolmoney
so we 
know who is due to 
attend.                    

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HALF TERM
23RD MAY

We were lucky enough to be chosen as an Early Adopter School for a
free breakfast club provision. This is for all children  from Reception -

Year 4, from 8.15am - 8.45am where they will be offered breakfast
before they start their day. You can book into this on SchoolMoney, by

selecting the Free option under Breakfast Wrap Around.

FREE BREAKFAST CLUB

Chollerton First School
SUMMER (1) 2025

RETURN TO SCHOOL
28TH APRIL

FROM 28TH APRIL

www.chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk
admin@chollerton.northumberland.sch.uk

Contact us here:

PIANO & STINGS TUITION

FOREST SCHOOL

MR BROWN
We will continue to have Mr
Brown for ukulele tuition for
class 2 and 
whole school 
singing. 

SPORTS CLUB

PHYSICAL ED.

WHOLE SCHOOL SWIMMING EVERY MONDAY

School Closed
BANK HOLIDAY

5TH MAY

Year 4 parents are invited to meet with Glenda to discuss the
trip to Robinwood. You will receive an information pack and we

will answer any questions you may have.

ROBINWOOD PARENTS MEETING
9TH MAY

Year 4's will be adventuring at Robinwood.
Y4 ROBINWOOD RESIDENTIAL

14TH - 16TH MAY

Year 4's will be given training around how the
brain works and dementia before they start

working with the members at Chrysalis Tynedale.

CHRYSALIS TRAINING
23RD MAY

Reception children are offered a Vision Screening test as
part of the Healthy Child Programme. All information has
been provided to parents and are able to opt-out should

you wish to not participate.

RECEPTION VISION
SCREENING

29TH APRIL

https://linklearning.education/register
https://www.growandlearnoutdoors.org/

